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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 11:36 AM

To: 'Alan King'; george@letendrelaw.com

Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul); 

Birkholz, Jean (CI-StPaul); Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul); tmmurphymn@gmail.com; 

mlmurphymn@gmail.com

Subject: RE: 15 Baker St W and 642 Hall Ave appeals

I don’t think that is necessary. 

 

From: Alan King [mailto:AKing@goetzeckland.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 11:35 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); george@letendrelaw.com 

Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul); Birkholz, Jean (CI-StPaul); Naylor, 
Racquel (CI-StPaul); tmmurphymn@gmail.com; mlmurphymn@gmail.com 

Subject: RE: 15 Baker St W and 642 Hall Ave appeals 

 

Should we (i.e. counsel)  plan on attending the October 15
th

 meeting to be available for any questions?  Thanks. 

 

Alan P. King 

Goetz & Eckland P.A. 
Exposition Hall at Riverplace 
43 Main Street S.E., Suite 505 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55414 
612-874-1552 
612-331-2473 (fax) 
www.goetzeckland.com 

 

       

 

 
 
This message may contain confidential and/or privileged communications and is intended only for the addressee.  Unauthorized persons are strictly 
prohibited from reading or disseminating this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please immediately delete it from your system and notify 
the sender. 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) [mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 11:32 AM 

To: george@letendrelaw.com; Alan King 

Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul); Birkholz, Jean (CI-StPaul); Naylor, 
Racquel (CI-StPaul); tmmurphymn@gmail.com; mlmurphymn@gmail.com 

Subject: 15 Baker St W and 642 Hall Ave appeals 
Importance: High 

 

Mr. Letendre and Mr. King, 

 

The above-subjected matters are scheduled for Legislative Hearing tomorrow, September 23, 2014; however, 

Ms. Moermond stated that the appeals will now be held on Tuesday, January 13, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 
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330 City Hall/Courthouse.    She will make this recommendation at the City Council Public Hearing on 

October 15, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Mr. King:  please inform your client of this change as he don’t have email. 

 

Any questions, please let me know.   

 

Thank you! 

 
 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


